Dear Aron and family, The month of December has finally come and yes, it is once again the month of smiles and loving. All of the people are busy with their shopping list as well with Santa and his long list of children who were naughty and nice this year. Aside from the Christmas rush, we should acknowledge the true meaning of Christmas in which we celebrate to thank God for sending Jesus to our world to wash away our sins. May all the members of the families have good health as well as wealth and firm family foundation. May the loving Lord continue to shower us His blessings all throughout the year as well as the upcoming years. May you all have the peace of mind and financial stability especially in this time of economic down crisis and lastly, for the kids, I hope you have all been nice this year so that Santa would give you the desires of your hearts. Love and wishes to all of you there in New Jersey. May you all experience a merry Christmas and a prosperous fresh new year. Love, Joseph Tan

